
EDITORIAL 

Dear JESSM Readers, 

I feel very excited  and  honoured to assume the role of editor of the JESSM.  It is a distinct pleasure to 

write this editorial note to the you as incoming editor of JESSM. This is the time and place to thank Dr. 

Erkan Faruk ŞİRİN for his excellent work as outgoing editor of JESSM.  

This first issue of 2021 contains four research papers and one review paper from different studying 

areas of sport sciences covering a range of topics. We extend our heartfelt thanks to our reviewers for 

undertaking this process, providing meaningful comments to authors and maintaining the quality of 

Sports Science Association. 

A quality journal can exist only with quality reviews. I hope we can continue to count on each one of 

you you have benefited from the conscientious reviews of professionals colleagues in the past, present 

and future, and I am looking forward to your collaboration.  

 

                                                                                                                                            Dr. Funda KOÇAK 

                                                                                                                                             Editor in Chief JESSM 

 

 


